
 

 

 

 

           February 21, 2019 

Patrick Young 
Golder Associates Ltd. 
1721 8th Street East  
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7H 0T4 
Phone: 306 665 7989 
Email: patrick_young@golder.com 
 

Re. Technical Memorandum for NWT Archaeology Permit 2018-014: Dominion Diamond Glowworm 
Lake Property Exploration Camp Options – 2018 Archaeology Field Assessment 

 
Dear Patrick, 
 
Thank-you for submitting the technical memorandum/interim report for fieldwork conducted under 
Permit 2019-014. We have reviewed the report and concur with management recommendations outlined 
below: 
 

 No further work is required for Camp 1 option; 
 No further work is required for Camp 2 option; 
 Archaeological Site LdNp-1 is located within the vicinity of Camp 3. This location should be avoided 

until the archaeological site and surrounding area can be further assessed.   
 
 
 

 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Naomi Smethurst 
Assessment Archaeologist 
Culture and Heritage Division 
Department of Education, Culture, and Employment 
867-767-9347 Ext. 71255 
naomi_smethurst@gov.nt.ca 
 
cc. Lynn Boettger, Dominion Diamond Mines ULC  
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